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Executive Summary: 

The Panel submitted to the Police and Crime Commissioner for Lincolnshire a 
request for a report on the topic of serious violence. The Commissioner’s 

report is attached at Appendix A.  
 

This report was prepared after consultation with: 
Rebecca Cooke, Transformation Officer, East Lindsey District Council 

 

List of background papers as required by law:  
 

Other helpful papers:  
 

Is the report Exempt: No 

 
Background 

 
1.1 At the Panel’s AGM the Panel agreed its work programme for the year 

ahead. The Panel agreed to request a report from the Lincolnshire Police 
and Crime Commissioner regarding serious violence as this subject was 

identified as a key area for review. 
 

1.2 The Commissioner’s Police and Crime Plan includes a focus to tackle 
serious violence by working with partners to maintain an integrated 

approach to preventing and reducing serious violence, including the 

creation of a Serious Violence Prevention Strategy.  
 

1.3 A scoping paper was prepared by the Panel and questions on serious 
violence were submitted to the Office of the PCC (see Appendix B).  The 

report from the Commissioner is attached at Appendix A. 
 

Recommendations 
 

That the Panel considers the attached briefing report and scrutinises the 
Commissioner’s approach and impact in preventing and reducing serious 

violence in Lincolnshire.  
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REASON:  To seek evidence and assurances from the Commissioner that 
actions undertaken by the PCC are supporting the prevention and reduction of 

serious violence. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


